



PAST PUPILS ASSOCIATION COLLECTION NOTICE

The OLMC Past Pupils Association may collect personal information about you from time to time. The primary purpose of collecting this information is to enable the Association to inform you about our activities and to keep members informed about other members.

From time to time we engage in fundraising activities. The information received from you may be used to make an appeal to you. If you do not agree to this, please advise the Association via the OLMC Past Pupils Liaison Officer.

The OLMC Past Pupils Association may publish details about you in our *Out of the Blue* newsletter or in College publications such as *CapeStreet*. If you do not agree to this, please advise the Association via the OLMC Past Pupils Liaison Officer.

The Mercy Education Ltd & OLMC Privacy Policy contains details of how you may seek access to personal information collected about you, or how you may complain about a breach of the APPs.

The College may, on behalf of the Association, store personal information in the 'cloud', which may mean that it resides on servers which are situated outside Australia.

If you provide personal information to the Association about other people, we encourage you to inform them of the above matters.